
 
 

Hand in hand together we will become resilient, respectful and responsible citizens of our 
community and the wider world

 

 

Monday 9th October 2017. 
 

Special lunch in school to celebrate Diwali, the Festival of Light  
and ‘Come have breakfast with me’ 

 
Dear Parents/Legal Guardians, 
 
As part of our work with children in the wider curriculum we learn about important events 
in other religions and faiths. The whole school will be learning about Diwali, the Festival of 
Light which is celebrated by the Hindu Community on Thursday 19th October. We will 
also be having a special lunch of chicken curry and other treats that would be normally 
eaten on this day. If your child normally has a packed lunch and would like a school meal 
please return the slip below with £2.20. 
The children may wish to further celebrate this event by wearing colourful 
clothes. 
 
Unfortunately, our wrap around care offer has been unachievable this year but I would 
like to offer everyone a taster of a Breakfast Club on Friday 19th October. School will 
open for breakfast at 8 a.m. and children will be given the choice of cereal and toast and 
a drink of juice all for £2.50. If this proves popular we may be able to offer it on a more 
regular basis. Breakfast club is open to children from Reception to Year 6. 
Please return slips with payment back to school on Monday 16th October so food orders 
can be made. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
Kind Regards, 
Belinda Athey – Headteacher. 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
My child usually has a packed lunch and I would like my child to have a school meal on 
Thursday 19th October. I enclose £2.20. 
 
I wish to book a place(s) for my child (name) ………………… Breakfast Club on Friday 20th 
October. I enclose £2.50 per child. 
 
 
Signed ………………………..   
 



 

 

 

 

 

 


